
 

 

 

 

August 1, 2022 

 

 

TO:   Hunter Panels Xci Wall Insulation Customers 

 

 

RE: Price Increase Announcement – Effective October 1, 2022 

 

Ongoing global supply challenges, along with strong demand for primary raw materials, continue to 

drive rising costs for the polyiso industry.  Our efforts to mitigate the cost increases are ongoing but 

remain challenged by both demand and elevated feedstocks.  Despite the cost challenges, we remain 

committed to maximizing our raw material inflow thus providing you and your customers with the 

products you need. 

 

The following price increase will be implemented effective October 1, 2022.  

 

Hunter Xci Wall Insulation Products  up to 8.5% 

 

Materials shipping after October 1 will be invoiced at the price valid at the time of shipment 

regardless of the date the order was placed.  Pre-existing documented quotes will be honored as 

acknowledged by Hunter Panels and quote numbers must be utilized. 

 

Beyond the global supply challenges, we continue to focus on our joint long-term success through 

investment in our people, a new production line, new product innovation, training and sustainability 

initiatives. 

 

Please reach out to your Hunter Xci Regional Manager or to me with any questions.  Thank you for your 

continued support of Hunter Panels and our Xci Wall Insulation products.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Grant Stahl 

National Sales Manager 

Hunter Xci Wall Insulation 


